
TERM 1 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 05

APRIL 2024

YEAR 12 HALF WAY THROUGH
It is hard to believe that Year 12 students are already half way through the HSC
course.  This term has been filled with vital information, encouraging the students to be
organised with their work and assessments, and to finish their final year at the College well.

This week, HSC Mid-Course Examinations began and we are praying for all the students taking
part.  We hope that they prepare thoroughly, write with clarity and do their best in every
examination.

Next term, Year 12 students will be given the opportunity to take part in an HSC stress
management course.  We encourage all students to opt-in to this program as it will be much
needed and important information for students as their HSC journey continues. It was exciting to
announce the dates for the Year 12 Payer Breakfast, Graduation and Formal this past week. 
Please notes these dates for your reference.
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Miss Priya Sharma
Year 12 Advisor & HSIE Teacher
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